
 

School Visit 
 

ICT Mahidol Roadshow at Dek-D’s TCAS Fair 

 
 

Saturday 2 2 th October 202 2  – the Faculty of ICT, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol) led by  
Mr. Stephen Edward Smit, Foreign Language Instructor, together with Organizational Communications staff 
and ICT Mahidol students participated in the “Dek-D’s TCAS Fair” at Bitec Bangna Hall EH98, to give 
information about the faculty’s undergraduate programs. More than 100 universities / faculties and a lot 
of students as well as parents participated in this fair. Overall, the Faculty of ICT’s booth got a lot of 
attention from students and parents who came to visit the booth and asked for information about the 
undergraduate programs, and admission details for the academic year 2023. 
 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/ict-mahidol-roadshow-at-dek-ds-tcas-fair/ 
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